Library Advisory Committee Minutes of the September 24, 2014 Meeting

Present:

hopes to have an addition that would enable the CTLE to be housed in the same facility. The Library Faculty created tasks forces to address these priorities: Second Floor 24/7 access, Staffing Models for Service Points, Learning Environments, Current Space Assessment, and Collection Assessment. Library staff will be invited to participate on these task forces. To address fundraising priorities, the Library will start planning for an addition in 2024-25. Members of the Library Advisory Committee, faculty and students are invited to send any feedback to Kristen Yarmey or to digitalcollections@scranton.edu (Kristen). Dean Kratz

prominent group study room reservation. Images at the bottom of the page feature events and programs.

The next meeting will be December 12, form 12-1 p.m. in WML 305.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 12:50. Respectfully Submitted, Bonnie Strohl